
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

NEW MANDATE TO POST IMRF LINK ON DISTRICT WEBSITES 
 

 Beginning January 1, 2021, Illinois school districts and other local taxing bodies are 
required to post a link on their websites to the following URL:  
 
https://www.imrf.org/en/about-imrf/transparency/employer-cost-and-participation-information.  
 

This webpage is on the Illinois Municipal Retirement Fund (“IMRF”) website and 
contains information about all IMRF employers’ participation in the fund. Illinois Public Act 101-
504, which was passed in 2019, does not require school districts and other local taxing bodies to 
create or maintain a website. However, to the extent a school or other local taxing district already 
has a website, it must post this link on its website on or before January 1, 2021.  

 
Please contact one of our attorneys if you have any questions.
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